
 
 

   
 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
 

Product Change Notice # 08242016                                               Date: August 24, 2016 
 
 
Re: Product Discontinuation PI2x devices                                            
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by 
our notification to you of the following change. 
 
PCN Type:  
Notice of product discontinuance requiring a Last Time Buy. 
 
Products Affected: 
 
PI2127-01-LGIZ  PI2002-00-QEIG 
PI2161-01-LGIZ  PI2001-00-SOIG 
PI2007-00-QEIG  PI2001-00-QEIG 
PI2003-00-SOIG PI5101-01-LGIZ 
PI2003-00-QEIG  PI2211-00-QAIG 
PI2002-00-SOIG   
 
Customer Impact: 
 
Customers may calculate total lifetime needs for the product and place last time buy order on or before 
February 29, 2017. Shipments may be scheduled for delivery as late as August 31, 2017. There are no 
direct replacement parts, please refer to the product data sheet specifications to identify a suitable 
replacement. 
 
 
Company Contact: 
 
Chester Firek 
Product Marketing Manager 
Vicor Corporation 
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810          
CFirek@vicr.com      
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